
Dear Friends and Family,
Bridge To The Nations partnered with Healing with Love to offer a Medical
Brigade to our community. The medical brigade went very well. We offered
over 300 medical, dental and hair cut appointments. We gave out over
approximately 1325 lbs of clothes, toys and candy. Lots of people were
blessed by the volunteers.
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It was a blessing to host 30 people at our facilities!! Thank God for the
ladies in the village who cooked the meals for all the volunteers!! What I
love the most about this event was the unity that it brought to the
community. It was awesome to see people working together and serve one
another.

God is good and I’m pressing on to see His glory manifested in this place.

Would you prayerfully consider partnering with us financially and in
intercession? You can either donate on our website;
www.bridge2thenations.com, or by using the PayPal button below.

Many Blessings,

https://www.bridge2thenations.com/
https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=QSRPK99UZD8SW


Maria E. Lopez, Founder
Bridge To The Nations
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